
 

On the 30th of May, select 
students from the Notre 
Dame and St Paul's 
campuses attended the 
Hobsons Bay City Councils 
Interfaith Connections and 
Reconciliation Day at the 
Holy Trinity Anglican Church 
in Williamstown. The day 
provided us with great 
insight into the faith of other 
local schools, as well as the 
community. We began with a 
smoking ceremony where we 
cleansed ourselves with the 
smoke of native Australian 
tree leaves. We were then 
very lucky to hear from a 
panel of guest speakers who 
spoke to us about what 
reconciliation means to 
them and we were given the 
opportunity to ask them any 
pondering questions we had. 
To conclude the day, 
Yarrabah dancers performed 
a traditional dance from their 
culture. Overall, the day 
provided the staff and 
students in attendance a 
great opportunity to expand 
our knowledge and gain 
insight to other cultures. On 
behalf of the students who 
attended, I'd like to thank the 
Hobsons Bay City Council 
for inviting us to share such a 
memorable day, and the 
College Faith team for giving 
us the opportunity to expand 
our Faith network.  
 
Kadin Harvey 
Student Leader  


